
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Block, Kelly - Assistant 1 <Kelly.Block.A1@parl.gc.ca>
Sent: June 17, 2020 9:54 AM
To: Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)
Cc: Kusnick, Chelsea (SPAC/PSPC)
Subject: clarification from committee

Hi Elliott,
cc'ing Chelsea

Yesterday at committee, DM Bill Matthews said that the $500 million requested in the Estimates A was for
PPE for PSPC, not for purchasing on behalf of other clients or departments. Can you elaborate on this for me
please? Who will be the end users of the PPE purchased with this $500 million?
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Many thanks,

Josh
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